

Reading Comprehension

Read and answer the questions. Look at the pictures.



Manuel usually drives for Uber but now he is at home with his family because of the Coronavirus. He has many plans for his quarantine. He is going to spend a lot of 2 time with his son and daughter. His wife and he are going to help them with their homework. Manuel also wants to improve his English. He is going to study the activities 4 from his teacher at Carlos Rosario. He is going to join the zoom class. He is going to practice English with his children too. He is going to eat well and stay healthy. Once a week, Manuel is going to go to the supermarket. He is going to buy healthy food. He 7 and his family are going to eat dinner together every night. He wants to exercise, but he is not going to go to the gym because it is closed. He is going to exercise in his 9 apartment. Manuel is not happy about the pandemic, his job or his lost salary, but he is going to try to stay positive. He is happy to have time with his family and he hopes to go 11 back to work soon.

SKIMMING

1. What is the best title for the text:

- a. Manuel's daily routine
- b. Manuel's plans
- c. Manuel's family

Understanding details

2. Write True or False. Justify the false statements.

a. Manuel is working these days. _____

b. Manuel has two children. _____

c. Manuel is going to practice speaking English with his wife. _____

d. Manuel is going to the supermarket twice a week. _____

e. Manuel is going to exercise at the gym. _____

Context clues

3. Find the words to the following definitions.

- a. To dedicate time. _____ (line 2)
- b. Make or become better. _____ (line 4)
- c. Natural food. _____ (line 7)
- d. A place where you can do exercise. _____ (line 9)
- e. Optimistic. _____ (line 11)

4. Answer the questions:

- a. What does Manuel do?

- b. How Manuel is going to improve English?

- c. Is he going to exercise at the gym?

- d. Why is Manuel happy?
